
Your Green Efforts in Labs are 
Being Shared Nationally!

national green lab groups,

Through presentations,

newsletters, and social media.

What will you choose to do today that CU 
Green Labs will share tomorrow?

 

Share your actions! 
                    Encourage others!

                                   Contact CU Green Labs!r
CU Green Labs Contact:
Kathy Ramirez-Aguilar
greenlabs@colorado.edu
ecenter.colorado.edu/greenlabs
303-735-5612
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